
Greenfield Toastmasters Club #3326 December 13, 2011  
Actual Roles and Meeting Minutes 

 

Wordmaster  Josh Horstman 

Toastmaster  Blair Erwin 

First Speaker   Catherine Smith 

Second Speaker                                                                      John LaBore 

Timer Report for Prepared Speeches    Chris Lytle  

1
nd

 Evaluator    Ron Creech 

2
nd

 Evaluator                                                                           Derek Trimmer 

Table Topics Master  Dan Ivers 

Odd-numbered Table Topic Evaluator        Catherine Smith       

Even-numbered Table Topic Evaluator           Meg Claxton 

General Evaluator   Ron Creech           

Closing Quote  Chris Lytle    

 
Members present at meeting:  Horstman, Claxton, C. Smith, LaBore, Trimmer, Creech, Erwin, Ivers, Lytle.    
 
Business:   
 
Club President Josh Horstman noted that the new club banner has been ordered and we are waiting for it 
to come in.  Josh also noted that we (as a club) met a challenge posed to all clubs in the district for the 
previous Toastmasters year of having a net gain of 5 members;  as a result the club received a $10 gift 
certificate to buy Toastmasters items.   
 
Club VP for Education Meg Claxton noted the first-chance training was last Saturday.  The next upcoming 
training opportunity is Saturday, Jan 21, at the Lilly Corporate Center in Indianapolis. 
 
 
Meeting Notes: 
 
Catherine Smith presented a prepared speech that was speech #4 (How To Say It) in the CC manual;  
the title of the speech was “Authentic Americans or Bumbling Bureaucratic Buffoons”.  John LaBore 
presented the second prepared speech, as speech #2 (Conquering the “Cold Call”) in the Persuasive 
Speaking manual, which included a speech on salesmanship from the standpoint of cold calls, role-
playing a cold-calling situation with member Josh Horstman, and a summary and then questions and 
answers with the audience.  Dan Ivers provided opportunities in Table Topics related to the meeting’s 
theme “Christmas Carols”.  Those responding during the TT session included Ervin, Lytle, and Horstman.    
 
Respectfully submitted:   John LaBore, Greenfield Toastmasters Club #3326 Secretary 


